

With the Word to the World"

Faith
Baptist Bible College
and Theological
Seminary

February 7, 2000

Dr. Charles C. Ryrie 3310 Fairmount, 5D Dallas, TX 75201

Dear Dr. Ryrie:

The faculty of Faith Baptist Bible College and Theological Seminary wishes to express to you their appreciation for a lifetime of dedicated Christian service and excellence in teaching the truths of God's Word. Some of us have benefited from your classroom teaching, and all of us have benefited from your written ministry. We appreciate both the depth and the breadth of your Bible exposition, studies in Biblical doctrine, and materials on contemporary issues. Thank you for your lifetime of study and your sharing the results of that study through the spoken and written word.

Sincerely,

The faculty of Faith Baptist Bible College and Theological Seminary

Richard W. Houg President

1900 NW Fourth St. Ankeny, IA 50021 Ph. (515) 964-0601 FAX (515) 964-1638 Brech H. Offell Mark E. Stupka

Von Long

Linny Stratford

alan D. Cole

Harry B. Gray